
OUR LADY OF FATIMA,  KINGSGROVE 
 Opening to the challenge of renewal 
    Living out the Eucharist & Gospel of Jesus Christ 

     Fostering communal compassion and service 
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REFLECTION 

Today’s readings speak strongly about ’new life’, ’resurrection’.  As 
children of  God, we are people of the resurrection. Jesus refers to 
Moses’ experience of God at the burning bush; Jesus, our new  
Moses, states that this same God who spoke to Moses is “God of 
the living; for to him all are in fact alive”. 

The seven brothers mentioned in today’s first reading from the  
Second Book of Maccabees, dies ’relying on God’s promise that 
(they) shall be raised up by him'. In the psalm, we proclaim that God 
will ’fill us with the sight of (God’s) glory’ when we ’awake’ after our 
death.  The Gospel acclamation proclaims that ’Jesus Christ is the 
firstborn of the dead’.  In wonder and awe, with strong hope, trust 
and joy we proclaim  ’glory and kingship be to Him for ever and 
ever’. Every Sunday, like Easter Sunday, celebrates the resurrec-
tion of the Lord, in which our own resurrection is assured because 
God is not a God ’of the dead but of the living, for to him all are, in 
fact, alive.’  God ’ s Word Daily Reflections Year C   
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RANA’s Story 

Thanks to those who signed the 
petition supporting Rana in his 
application for a Protection visa. 
For those who missed the  
opportunity we have an online 
link or a QR code to assist you or 
the form petition will be  
available in the foyer : 
https://chng.it/XvksnWRM  
Thanks for your support of 
RANA 

 

 

OLF PARISH PILGRIM STATUE 

From 1 January 2023, we will resume the 
visit of Our Lady of Fatima Parish Pilgrim 
Statue. Please contact the parish office 
on 9150 9665 option 2 or Carina Garcia 
on 0450 331 945 if you wish to be        
included in the weekly roster. Name of 
the host family will be published in the  
bulletin. We are also appealing for a   
volunteer on a Saturday once a month 
statue mover. 



Growing Wings 
Enza Di Franco Russo 

You can get a copy of  Enza’s book  ($20.00) 
“Growing Wings” 

From the Holy Goods Store. 

Parish Ministries: Every week, we are  
publishing a brief information that describes the 
works being undertaken by various Parish  
ministries. This is part of the initiative of the Parish 
Pastoral Council (PPC) to bring more awareness 
and greater participation in all the fantastic works 
being undertaken in the various ministries within 
the parish. We had published some last year. The 
PPC is aware that so many people are  generously 
giving their time to  volunteer in a range of  
ministries that are having a positive effect on the 
lives of many people, both within the parish and 
outside of it. We would like to acknowledge these 
wonderful works and call them out across the  
various platforms that are available to us. 

GOD’S WORD 2023 

A companion on the journey to pray, to 
share,  to grow in God's love and be  
nourished by the Word of God.  
The book includes the Bible readings set 

down for each day, with a reflection. It would be a 
nice Christmas gift to your  family and friends. It’s 
on sale at Parish Office during office hours at a    
discounted price of $15.00 per copy. It’s $19.95 at 
other Catholic bookstores. Please call or send email 
if you can’t come during  office hours. 

Dear Parents, Guardians & Carers, 
Our Community of Our Lady of  Fatima, Kingsgrove is  
preparing to restore the ministry of Altar Servers. 
 

To this end, the parish is seeking expressions of interest 
from: 
 

Those who have served previously on the roster; 
 

Those boys & girls interested in joining the Ministry and 
who have had their First Eucharist. 
 

The parish is offering a training session (a refresher for  
returning servers), the details of which are: 
 

When:      Friday 11 November, 2022 

 

Where:    Our Lady of Fatima Church 

 

Time:       Afternoon Tea 3:15-3:30 pm 

                Training/Refresher 3:30pm-4:30pm 

 

Please indicate your interest by contact me through the 

 parish office 9150 9665 (option 2) or Mrs Kennedy at OLF 
Primary School. 
 

A SPECIAL REQUEST 

Would any families who have albs, please return them as 
soon as possible to the Church or parish office. 
Many thanks. 

God Bless you, 

Fr CaseyFr CaseyFr CaseyFr Casey    

Women’s Social Support Group 

Our group started about 10 years ago, when I 
thought it would be a good idea to bring together  
women of all ages in our Parish. The main aim of 
our group is to have social and relaxing events with 
the women of our Parish as well as friends &  
relatives of our Parishioners. We are welcoming to 
anyone who would like to come along and join our 
group gatherings and to meet new friends and 
spend quality time together, enjoying each other’s 
company, with lots of lovely chats and laughs & 
various activities . Our group brings together  
women in the Parish who may have seen each  
other in Church to say hello, but really have not 
socialised together. Our group has made it  
possible for a lot of our women to get to know 
each other at our gatherings. 

Veronica TierneyVeronica TierneyVeronica TierneyVeronica Tierney 

 

World Youth Day, Lisbon 2023 The Archdiocese of Sydney 
invites young adults to join millions of young pilgrims from 
around the world to the next World Youth Day, to be held in 
Lisbon, Portugal, in August 2023. Three pilgrimage options 
for prospective pilgrims include: (1) Footsteps of Jesus—

Portugal via Holy Land, (2) Portugal via Italy, and (3) WYD 
direct to Portugal. For more information, please contact   
Sydney Catholic Youth on: (02) 9307-8152 or email:       
info@sydneycatholicyouth.org   



Like most churches, since November 2021, we have a 
device where you can give your donation using your 
credit card by a tap on the Quest  Donation Point Tap. 
There will be 2 at church entrance and foyer. It has a set 
amount of $5.00 and $10.00. Should you wish to give 
more, tap twice and so on to have the amount you wish 
to donate. Please note that donations made through 
these are not tax deductible. It will not show your 
name or envelope numbers on our bank statement. The 
donation will  automatically go into our  Parish        
account. Your tap donation will show as “ OLF Parish 
Kingsgrove” in your credit card statement. This is a  
secure, cashless donation point used by most Parishes 
as  recommended by the Archdiocese. For tax          
deductible donations, please  continue using your  
envelopes, direct deposits and online credit cards where 
you can indicate your name and Planned Giving  
Envelope number. Thank you for your ongoing  
support.  

Prayer for Priests 

 

Lord, they carry the troubles of others, yet like all   
people, they know loneliness and temptation. 
Keep them close to the friendship of your love. 
They baptise us, absolve us, teach us, pray for 
us, care for us. Do we ever pray for them? Bless 
all our priests especially Father Casey, Father 
Stephen and all Archbishops, Bishops and  
Religious to whom we owe so much. Amen.  

GROWING IN FAITH 

Scriptural readings and Saints for this week 

 

NOVEMBER 2022 

Thirty-second week in ordinary time 

 

7 Mon 

Ti 1:1-9/Lk 17:1-6 (491) 
 

8 Tue  

Ti 2:1-8, 11-14/Lk 17:7-10 (492) 
 

9 Wed  

The Dedication of the Lateran Basilica 

Feast 
Ez 47:1-2, 8-9, 12/1 Cor 3:9c-11, 16-17/Jn 2:13-22 (671) Pss Prop 

 

10 Thu  

Saint Leo the Great, Pope and Doctor of the Church 

Memorial 
Phlm 7-20/Lk 17:20-25 (494) 
 

11 Fri  
Saint Martin of Tours, Bishop 

Memorial 
2 Jn 4-9/Lk 17:26-37 (495) Pss Prop 

 

12 Sat  
Saint Josaphat, Bishop and Martyr 

Memorial 
3 Jn 5-8/Lk 18:1-8 (496) 
 

13 SUN THIRTY-THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

Mal 3:19-20a/2 Thes 3:7-12/Lk 21:5-19 (159) Pss I 

Women’s Social Support 
Group 
   Christmas Party Dinner 
 

Date:   Friday 2nd December 2022 

 

Location:  EBP RSL – Creek Room 

 

Time:   6.30pm for 7pm 

 

Cost:   Price of dinner to be confirmed 

 

There will be a raffle and lucky door prizes. 
 

Our Christmas Party is an invitation for 
any woman in the Parish who would 
like to attend.  
 

Hoping you can come along to this special      
gathering - it is a good chance to catch up with 
everybody. 
 

Please RSVP by Friday 25
th
 November 2022 to 

Veronica  

Sydney Centre for Evangelisation 

Please find copies in the Church Foyer of Stay 
Awake: Prepare for the Coming of Christ . 
It includes: The Gospel passage for each Sunday of 
Advent and Christmas, Gospel Reflections,         
Questions to encourage prayer and sharing. 
Online training sessions for any parishioners who 
would like to lead a small group; with other  
parishioners or family and friends. Those who would 
like to attend may register at : 
 

https://.gomakedisciples.org.au/ca-events/.  



“Safeguarding in our Parish  

 

   Most of the members of our Children's 
 Liturgy, Children's choir, Sacramental  

Programme educators, Youth Ministry,  
Acolyte or Minister of Holy Communion, Senior Altar Server, 
Reader, Warden or counters undertook Safeguarding training 
in 2019.  If you are new to these Ministries and have not  
attended a parish Safeguarding Induction Training session, 
please register for an on-line training course at  
https://forms.gle/9ebT3voEAtfP7P8R9 or via Zoom by  
sending an email to safeguardingtrain-
ing@sydneycatholic.org  
The Safeguarding Office of our Archdiocese has decided that a 
3 yearly Refresher Training is required for members of these 
ministries, i.e. those trained in 2019 or earlier. 
Volunteers can register for the new Refresher Training  on line 

via this link https://forms.gle/XuQFsRsvq3BYtXqT9 or via 

Zoom by sending an email to  
safeguardingtraining@sydneycatholic.orgJust a reminder that 
volunteers only need to complete the  Refresher Training if 
they have completed the Induction Training prior to 2020. 
A message from the Archdiocese of Sydney Child   
sexual abuse is a crime. The appropriate people to deal with 
crimes are the police. If you, or  anyone you know, have been 
abused, please contact the police.  
Alternatively, you can contact the Safeguarding 

. You may also want to speak to 
your Parish Priest who will be able to provide support and  
guidance. The Archdiocese has a legal obligation to report 
crimes to the police. 

             ROSTERS 12 & 13 November 

     5:00pm              8.30am 
Reader:                       K Doherty      E Russo 

Commentator:       P Simon      P Frederick 

 Acolyte:                      Ella      Leslie 

10:00am                  5:00pm  
Reader:            Kalifa Family       Youth 
Commentator:             Kalifa Family                    

Acolyte:            Michael              Tom   

You are welcome to join The Living Water       

Catholic  Charismatic Prayer Group  every     

Monday, 6:30pm  in the McGinley Room, upstairs 

in the Clune Centre. 

Thursday, 8 December 2022, 7:00pm at the Parish    
Office RSVP 5 December 
Coordinators: Imelda Dela Cruz ph 0414 979 241; 
Myrna De La Pena ph 0490 410 896.  


